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14 December 2021 
 

 
Year 6 Theatre Trip Re-Scheduled 

 
Dear parents, 
 
It is with a great deal of sadness that we have postponed the Year 6 trip to the Theatre by the 
Lake. We now have several positive cases in the year group and it is important that we keep the 
children in a bubble where possible. We have managed to get a replacement date of 14th 
January 2022, one of the last dates of the performance, this way the children do not miss out. I 
apologise for the late notice although I am sure you will understand that things are changing 
very quickly at present. 
 
Regards, 
 
 

 
 

 
Mr R Clark 
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